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February 5, 2016

Public Utilities Commission of New Hampshire
Attn: Debra A Howland, Executive Director

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL & UPS (1Z 849 267 02 9286 8140)

RE: DM 15-514, Clearview Electric, Inc. d/b/a Clearview Energy Competitive
Electric Power Supplier Application Deficiency Letter — Request for
Additional Information

Executive Director Howland,

Clearview Electric Inc. d/b/a Clearview Energy (“Clearview”) received the
above referenced “Deficiency Letter” from the commission on January 25,
2016. 1In that letter Clearview was directed to replace the original
surety bond Clearview submitted in its application to become a Competitive
Electric Power Supplier in New Hampshire.

Please find the enclosed replacement bond, which meets all requested
alterations included in the commission’s letter.

The Surety and Clearview respectfully request that the original bond be
returned to them, and I have enclosed a pre-paid UPS label for your
convenience.

Respectfully submitted,
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Jeremy Reed

Regulatory Analyst

Clearview Electric, Inc.

O: (214) 884-1725

E: {972) 546-9991
Regulatory@ClearviewEnergy.com

Encl.

P.O. Box 130659, Dallas, Texas 75313 1.888.257.8439 ClearviewEnergy.com



